
20th  
Accelerator Test Facility (ATF)  
Users’ Meeting

December  5-7, 2017
at Brookhaven National Laboratory
Upton, New York, USA

Program:
•	 The ATF Program Advisory Committee 

(APAC) will review the progress of the 
ongoing user experiments and approve new 
experimental proposals that are synergistic 
with the mission of the DOE Office of 
Science Accelerator Stewardship Program.

•	 The meeting will serve as a forum for 
collaboration and a platform for users  
to report their work to APAC and the 
research community.

•	 The current status, performance, and future 
plans for the  ATF will be presented.

Important Dates:
•	 Online Registration Deadline - Nov. 24th

•	 Proposal Submission Deadline - Nov. 27th

•	 Facility Tours- Dec. 7th

Contacts:
Alyssa Petrone, BNL
apetrone@bnl.gov
Mark Palmer, ATF Director, BNL
mpalmer@bnl.gov

Website:
 https://www.bnl.gov/atfusersmeeting2017/

ATF is the DOE Office of Science National User Facility for the High Energy Physics Accelerator Stewardship Program.
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